

"Can't Hide That Litton P.R.I.D.E" Prepared Reflective Innovative Data-Driven Engaged

Chara Hess Rand Executive Principal Chara. Rand@mnps.org

Tracie Patton
Assistant Principal
Tracie.Patton@mnps.org

Brian Rimini Dean of Students Brian.Rimini@mnps.org

July 27, 2020

Dear Isaac Litton Middle School Parents,

The 2020-2021 school year is upon us! In the midst of this global pandemic and all of the events happening around us, Isaac Litton Middle School is moving:

FULL STEAM AHEAD WITH... Prepared Reflective -- Innovative -- Data-Driven -- Engaged!"

Our commitment to our families for this school year is to fully embody the ILMS principle of being innovative. You will see our innovation in how we communicate with families, our virtual lessons, virtual clubs and activities, and virtual opportunities for parents to engage in the education of their child.

I know that you have lots of questions swirling in your mind about this school year. Know that our administrative team, teachers, and staff have those same questions. However, we are committed to creating the safest and highest quality plan for the education and well-being of our students, regardless if we are attending school virtually or in-person. We know that we will be engaging in virtual learning at least until Labor Day. When the decision has been made for students to return to school in person, we will adjust our course; remembering that our goal is still the same, to provide each student a 5 Star experience at Isaac Litton Middle School.

We are excited about the virtual kickoff of school on August 4! In the coming days and weeks, you will have several opportunities to ask questions, meet your child's teachers, and get acquainted with the technology your child will be using to engage in virtual learning.

Please follow look out for phone calls, emails, and posts on the Isaac Litton PTSO Facebook page for all updates. This school year, in lieu of our Mobile School App, we will be using the Remind App. More information about how to access the app will be announced soon.

As the journey through this year, I ask that you give us grace, and be patient with us as we navigate these unchartered waters. We pledge to extend our same grace and patience to our community. Please do not he sitate to reach out to any member of our administrative team with questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Chara Hess Rand Executive Principal

Isaac Litton Middle School